
IM Question: With regard to information governance training whether we 

could be assured that this was being provided.  
RESPONSE: Information Governance (IG) training is part of the core skills 

training framework so is mandatory for all employees via Electronic Staff 
Record (ESR).  Whilst classroom training is not being provided at the 

moment, the IG Team are targeting those individuals who are showing as 
red on ESR to ensure compliance is maintained.  The IG Team are also 

holding virtual training where incidents have occurred.  The response also 
referenced the training that Board Members received in recent months on 

IG training.  The Executive Team have been asked to ensure that their staff 
also undertake the training.  
 


